
September 2, 1999

Ms. Magalie Roman Salas
Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
Washington, D.C. 20554

Dear Ms. Salas:

With this letter, TXU Communications Telephone Company hereby transmits
complete copies of its FCC No. 1 Interstate Access Service and FCC No.  2 Special
Construction Tariffs complete base documents, which includes all tariff changes that
became effective September 1, 1999.

Please call me at (409) 637-4558 if I may provide you with any additional
information.

Sincerely,

Kathy Yeager

Kathy Yeager
Director
Regulatory and Industry Relations
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Enclosure

TXU Communications
Telephone Company
321 North First Street
P.O. Box 909
Lufkin, TX 75902-0909
Tel: 409 634 8861
Fax: 409 637 2591


